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Mass Intentions for the Week 

 
Sunday, June 8th 

Solemnity of Pentecost 
  8 AM  All Nephews & Nieces of the 
               Palacios & Chaverra Families (L) 
10 AM  Jimmy Quinn (D) 
12 PM  Jacinto Barrientos (D) 
  2 PM  Faranz Neisz (D) 
   6 PM  Robert Charles Troiano (D) 
 
Monday, June 9th 
  7 AM  Kenneth Waldmann (L) 
12:15 PM  Emma Dulmovits (D) 
 
Tuesday, June 10th 
  7 AM  Mary Ann McInerney (L) 
12:15 PM  William Bellion (D) 
 
 

Wednesday, June 11th 
  7 AM  Prisca Elvira Garcia Nabarrete (D) 
12:15 PM  Danny & Lena McNamara (D) 
 
Thursday, June 12th 

  7 AM  Fr. Hector Villamil (D) 
12:15 PM  Antonia D. Ong (D) 
 
Friday, June 13th 

  7 AM  Mieczyslaw Anthony Watras (D) 
12:15  Anthony Sclafani (D) 
 
Saturday, June 14th 

  8 AM  Prisca Elvira Garcia Nabarrete (D) 
12:15 PM  Edward Bellion (D) 
  4 PM Giacomo Rodorigo (D) 
 

 
 
 

"I can do things you cannot, you can do things I cannot; 
together we can do great things." 

-- Mother Teresa 
 
 
 

 

 
Donate Using 

VENMO 
Saint Joseph Yorkville Church 

@saintjosephyorkville 

 
Tel: 929-246-4538 



 

Mass Schedule 
 

Saturday Vigil Mass 4 PM   Weekday Masses      7 AM and 12:15 PM 
Sunday Masses 8 AM, 10 AM, 12 PM,  Saturday Masses      8 AM and 12:15 PM 
 2 PM (Hungarian Mass), 6 PM  Holy Days of Obligation     6 PM Vigil, 7 AM 
             12:15 PM and 6 PM 
 
PARISH STAFF    RECTORY OFFICE HOURS 
Pastor      Monday – Friday  8:30 AM – 6 PM 
The Rev. Gerald E. Murray   Phone:  212-289-6030 
Cell: 917-292-6160    Email:  sjosephyorkville@aol.com 
geraldmurray1@gmail.com   Web:  www.stjosephsyorkville.org 
 
Parochial Vicar 
Fr. Jean Didier Sohotodé, C.S.V.  SCHOOL 
jeandidiersohotode@gmail.com   School Principal 
      Theresa Bernero 
In Residence     Phone:  212-289-3057 
Fr. Sandry Matondo    Mail:  m082@adnyeducation.org 
sandaymatodo@gmail.com   Web:  www.sjyorkville.org 
 
 
Director of Music/Organist  Parish Secretary   Administrative Assistant  
Alistair Reid    Maria Wojtak   Linda C. Douglas 
***************************************************************************************************************** 

BAPTISMS  
Baptism is scheduled on an individual basis. 
SACRAMENT OF CONFESSION-RECONCILIATION  
Confessions: Saturdays, 3:30 -3:45 pm; Sundays, 9:30 - 9:55 AM and 11:30 - 11:55 AM 
MARRIAGES 
Arrangements must be made at least six months in advance. 
HOLY HOUR 
First Friday of each month following 12:15 PM Mass 
EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 
Sundays from 3:15 PM to 5:30 PM 
HOLY COMMUNION TO THE HOMEBOUND 
Please contact the rectory 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION FOR CHILDREN – CCD 
Please contact St. Ignatius Loyola Parish 212-288-3588, www.stignatiusloyola.org 
********************************************************************************** 

The church is open Monday through Friday from 6:30 AM to 6:00 PM, 
Saturday from 7:30 AM to 5 PM, and Sunday from 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM. 

The parish office is open Monday through Friday from 8:30 AM to 6:00 PM. 

Pastor's Letter  
Fr. Gerald E. Murray 

 
Dear Parishioners, 
 
 Today we celebrate the Solemnity of Pentecost, when the Holy Spirit 
came down upon the Apostles in tongues of fire, and they preached the 
Gospel to the many people gathered in Jerusalem, who each heard them 
speaking, miraculously, in his own language. May the Holy Spirit renew us 
all in faith, hope and charity. 
 I have contacted the Archdiocese of New York representative who will 
assist our parish in the project of repairing our organ following the fall of one 
of the pipes from the frame of the organ. I will let you know how we will 
proceed and what the cost will be. This will be a major project. 
 This Friday, June 13th, our Saint Joseph’s School Eighth Graders will 
celebrate their Graduation Ceremony at 5 PM in the church. Congratulations 
to our 28 graduates! May God bless and guide them as they prepare to begin 
high school next September. We thank our Principal, Ms. Theresa Bernero, 
our Eighth Grade Teacher, Mr. Michael Troll, and all the teachers and school 
staff who have guided these students during their years here at our parish 
school. 
 There is still time to donate to the 2025 Cardinal’s Appeal. Your gifts 
help Cardinal Dolan meet the expenses associated with the spiritual, 
educational and charitable works of the Archdiocese of New York. 
Cardinal’s Appeal donation envelopes and informational brochures are 
available at the back of the church. 
 We are in need of more volunteer lectors at Mass. Please contact the 
rectory office if you would like to serve as a lector. 
 God bless you! 
 
Fr. Gerald E. Murray, Pastor 
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